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September 16, 2015

The Honorable Rick Scott
Executive Office of the Governor
PLOS, The Capitol

400 South Monroe Street
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Governor Scott:

It has been my great privilege to serve as a judge of the District
Court of Appeal, First District, since January 4, 1994.

God willing, on January 16, 2016, I will attain the age of
seventy years and so become ineligible under Article V, § 8 of the
Florida Constitution to continue to serve as a judge, except upon
temporary assignment.

Sincerely,
Loty DB padn
Robert T. Benton, 11

cc: Chief Justice Labarga, Supreme Court of Florida

Chief Judge Roberts, First District Court of Appeal
Tim Cerio, General Counsel, Executive Office of the Governor



